
 
 
 

 

 
 

Imperial Neonatal Service 
Queen Charlotte and Chelsea Hospital 

Du Cane Road 
London W12 0HS 

Date: 15th July 2015 

 
Conflict of Interest Statement 

 
On behalf of all the authors, I declare that none of the authors have any conflict of interest 
declared. 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
Dr Sunit Godambe (Corresponding Author) 
Consultant Neonatologist &  
Head of Specialty for Neonatology 
Imperial Neonatal Services 
Imperial College Healthcare NHS Trust 
 
 
 


